
Subject: [Fwd: ]
Date: Thu, 17 Feb 2005 12:30:27 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: 
Date: Thu, 17 Feb 2005 11:06:57 -0800

From: Steve Williams <steve@kashas.com>
To: 'Cam McRae' <cam@nsmb.com>, sunletters@png.canwest.com, editor@nsnews.com, jharris@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org,

jcuthbert@dnv.org, rwalton@dnv.org, anixon@dnv.org, lmuri@dnv.org, mmckeonholmes@dnv.org, ecrist@dnv.org

If one area gets shut down to riders, others are sure to follow. I do NOT want to see the great Canada have such harsh regulations on its land. Down here in the states, they have cracked
down on areas, then more and more areas, and they think we’ll just stop riding! NO! The trails won’t stop; we will keep finding areas to ride. If the land closes, the land will not be
maintained, increasing litter, fire, and environmental risk. This is why we all just need to get along and work together to keep trails open. It’s a win-win for everyone.
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